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SIEMENS THE ROYAL AIR FORCE  CHESHIRE FIRE AND RESCUE SERVICE 

The Nantwich Miniature Railway Group has successfully completed a new track extension, thanks to the support 

from Transport for Wales (TfW)  and Crewe UTC. As part of its Sustainable Impact Programme, TfW collaborates 

with community projects across Wales and the Borders, offering support to initiatives that benefit local  

communities and further their efforts to make a positive impact. UTC students have thoroughly enjoyed  

contributing to this project, as it has enabled them to engage in practical  engineering and design tasks. This 

hands-on experience is a key component of the UTC curriculum, providing  students with the opportunity to 

work alongside industry and community partners.  

By gaining real-world experience, students enhance their CVs and apply classroom learning in a meaningful  

context, ensuring they graduate from UTC ‘industry-ready’.  

Yr13 BTEC and T-Level students participated in a CV and interview 

techniques masterclass this term. The session was delivered by  

employers to support their applications for post 18  

destinations.   Industry Partner Balfour Beatty plc, represented by 

Andy Maddock and Amanda Colclough from The Pledge, worked  

with students to help them understand what employers look for in a 

CV. They gave students guidance and information on writing a CV 

that would help them stand out  

with future applications.  
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Crewe UTC is proud to collaborate with  

AKS Machining as an esteemed Industry Partner.  

T-Level students have the invaluable opportunity  

to enhance their kills across various sectors of the  

business, including turning, milling, and CNC  

operations.  

This hands-on experience not only fosters the  

development of practical expertise in their chosen occupational specialisms but 

also bridges classroom learning with real-world industry applications. We would 

like to extend our sincere gratitude to the dedicated staff at AKS for their  

continued support of our UTC students.  

Crewe UTC students and staff had the pleasure of a visit 

from the MP for Crewe and Nantwich, Mr Connor Nai-

smith. Mr Naismith, accompanied by our trust CEO Mr 

Thomas, toured our specialist engineering workshops 

with Mr Chitty.  

Mr Naismith participated in a Scalextric F1 in schools race 

and spoke with students about their involvement within 

F1 in schools.  

Students explained the importance of following rules and  

regulations when competing. They also discussed their  

aspirations for the future and how choosing to study at 

the UTC was enabling them to realise their full potential.  

 

 

NEXT OPEN EVENT -  

20th January 

Last day of Term -  

Friday 20th December 

College Reopens -  

Monday 6th January 
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